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Special Tools and Equipment            Number: ATE-16-04 
  
Subject: T10542-ERG High-Voltage Adapter Kit Auto 

Shipment AT-385 
           Date: March 1, 2016 

  
 
 
The lifting procedure for the e-tron® High-Voltage Battery has been revised in ElsaPro. This revision 
requires that T10542 be updated with new components, bringing the tool to T10542A standards.  
 
As a result, starting March 14, 2016, the Audi Service Tools & Equipment Program will ship one AT-385, 
T10542/1+/4 - T10542-ERG Supplement Set, free of charge, to dealers who previously purchased 
T10542.  
 
For dealers that wish to order additional AT-385 Special Tool Packages, please notify the Audi Tools and 
Equipment program by contacting us at 800-892-9650. Additional orders will be filled with remaining stock 
in the order received. 
 
Send shipping and billing inquiries to the Audi Tools and Equipment program: 800-892-9650. 
 
Franchise Type   Package Qty          Dealer Price USA   Dealer Price Canada 
Audi Dealerships     1 tool                    $Free of Charge                           $Free of Charge 
 

Tool Description Repair 
Group Illustration 

T10542/1+/4 - T10542-ERG Supplement Set 

Used for lifting the high-voltage battery. This kit updates T10542 to 
T10542A  

Audi A3 e-tron 2016>  

Dealerships who currently own the T10542 

93 

 

 
Important Note! If you have not already done so, please dispose of T10542/2 – Threaded Studs and 
T10542/3 - Nuts from the T10542 – High-Voltage Adapter Set as seen below. For further info, please refer 
to ATE-16-03 - T10542/2 – Threaded Stud from High Voltage Adapter Set – Special Notice. 

 


